
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 51 
 

Asked on 13 February 2019 
 
MR M CRANDON ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE 
(HON Y D’ATH) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to my correspondence on 11 June 2018, 4 July 2018 and a telephone call, to 
the Attorney-General’s office on 23 November 2018 regarding charges for ‘free to air’ 
television services to constituents at Coomera Waters— 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise when can I expect a response to my communications? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Coomera for his question. 
 
I have been advised that the Member’s correspondence has been responded to. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


